
 

Retired Members’ Event – 2 May 2019 
 

 
Fourteen members of the Retired Group had an entertaining and 

enjoyable time at Bankside on 2 May 2019. 
 

Shakespeare’s Globe Exhibition is the world’s largest and most 
comprehensive exhibition devoted to Shakespeare and the London in 

which he lived and worked. 
 

We then took a walk over the Millennium Bridge to The Centre Page for a 
buffet lunch to round off a memorable day. 

 
 

 

Eric Keighley 
CIPFA South East 


